
wPOWER Hub holds  a Curriculum review and harmonization workshop at the GBM 

Langata Training Center 

Prof. S.G. Kiama giving opening remarks during the wPOWER hub curriculum review 

and harmonization workshop. 

The wPOWER Hub has been developing a trainer's course on sustainable clean energy 

entrepreneurship thorough a consultative process with partners and stakeholders. The first 

meeting was a stakeholder consultative forum followed by a meeting with partners to develop the 

details of the various modules, which would form part of the curriculum. To bring this process to 

completion, anchors were identified and tasked with the role of developing content for each the 

modules and with them having finalized on this, this workshop was held on 4th July, 2014 to 

review and harmonize the modules and content developed. 

 

 

 

Ms. Wanjira Mathai facilitating 

the review of Environmental 

Stewardship module.  



Environmental Stewardship critical reviewers; from the left, Peter Ndunda, Clinton 

Foundation, Charles Mwangi GBM, Mercy Karunditu, GBM among other participants. 

 

Leadership module critical reviews; From left; Dr. Kiemo, UoN, Kinyanjui, GBM, Kahuho 

Mathai, GBM, Hulda Ouma, UN Women(hidden), Njoki Njehu and Lilian Muchungi. 

 



Clean Energy Entrepreneurship critical reviewers, from the left, Peter Fella, Amani 

Institute, Cyrus Kimamo (hidden), Dr. Jacob Kithinji, UoN,  Maurice Onzere,  Benard 

Muthiani, Care International Kenya, Monica Opole, Dr. Mary Njenga 

 


